
EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 
FUTURIST COMMITTEE 

MARCH 25, 2014 
FINAL 

 
Present 
 
On March 25, 2014 was the first meeting of the Futurist Committee. Rogers Vaughn, Luann Petrellis and 
Thomas Kilburn who are the committee members attended.  Also in attendance were Board of 
Supervisors Chairman, Marty Shane and Vice Chairman, Senya Isayeff.   
 
Call to Order 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Marty Shane.  The meeting began with the Pledge of 
Allegiance and there was a moment of silence for our military troops.  
 
Welcome to Futurist Committee 
 
Chairman, Marty Shane welcomed members Rogers Vaughn, Luann Petrellis and Thomas Kilburn who 
will serve on the Futurist Committee.  He gave an introduction that he was the Chairman of the Board of 
Supervisors and Senya was the Vice Chairman. He told the Committee that their assignment would be to 
explore future endeavors that the Township might need and they could assist the other Authorities, 
Boards and Committees ( ABC’s) in their future needs.  Each of the members gave a brief résumé: 
1) Rogers Vaughn has lived in the West Chester area and served as director of a Teflon Business, 

served on the West Chester Area School District and has been involved in the political field. 
2) Luann Petrellis has lived in East Goshen since 1993 and worked in the insurance business and she is 

interested in serving East Goshen Township.  
3) Tom Kilburn has lived in East Goshen since 1993 and he has worked for Arco Chemical.  He has been 

retired for three years and would like to serve East Goshen Township.  
 
Election of Chairman & Vice-Chairman 
 
The Committee appointed Thomas Kilburn as Chairman and Rogers Vaughn as Vice-Chairman 
 
Futurist Committee Discussion 
 
Senya Isayeff told the Committee that he has lived in East Goshen Township since 1994 and before being 
elected to the Board of Supervisors he served on the Planning Commission.  He said that he moved to 
East Goshen Township which had an active recreation area, West Chester Area Schools and very nice 
neighborhoods, which would provide a place where his children could grow up.  Mr. Vaughn said that 
the West Chester Area offers a high quality of life and people look to schools, recreation activities, and 
employment. 
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The Committee discussed that they would like to collect East Goshen Township information and current 
trends  to start a frame work for future meetings.  The Committee scheduled the next Futurist 
Committee date for Tuesday, April 22nd at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Adjournment 
 
The Committee adjourned the meeting at 8:40 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Joanne Morgan 
Receptionist/Secretary 
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